
 

  

CHAMBER COURT APPLICATION TO REVIEW THE REVIEWED MINING CHARTER 

POSTPONED TO FEBRUARY 2018 

 

Johannesburg, 27 November 2017: The Chamber of Mines advises that the matter relating to the 

Review of the Revised Mining Charter, published on 15 June 2017 by the Minister of Mineral 

Resources and subsequently suspended by the Minister until judgment has been handed down in the 

Chamber’s review application, has been postponed.  

 

The matter was originally scheduled to be heard by a full bench of the High Court on 13 and 14 

December 2017.  

 

On Friday 24 November 2017, counsel for the six parties now involved in the Chamber’s application 

met with Judge Sulette Potterill to discuss the adequacy of the two days set aside for the hearing. 

The judge expressed concern that the two days may not be adequate. The Chamber was prepared 

to explore the possibility of adding a third day in December to the hearing, but the Judge indicated 

that this was not an option inter alia because the Judge President had indicated that he wanted to be 

part of the case and was not available in December. 

 

Consequently Judge Potterill set the hearing of the Chamber’s application for the Review of the 

Revised Mining Charter down for 19, 20 and 21 February 2018.  

 

For further information please contact: 

Charmane Russell  

Tel: +27 (0)11 880 3924 or Mobile: +27 (0)82 372 5816 

Email: charmane@rair.co.za 

Web: www.chamberofmines.org.za 
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